
I am writing in support of HB 2013 which will close the ERPO loophole and require that those convicted 
of domestic violence must relinquish their firearms. This is common sense safety and protects women 
and children impacted by domestic violence.  As an Oregonian I strongly urge you to protect all citizens 
including and most especially our most vulnerable.  
 
Thank you for your YES vote on HB2013. 
 
Margot A Roth 
16 SE 69th Ave 
Portland OR 97215 
 


